
  
Dear Parents, 

I sent the following message to all Wheaton parents last evening and again this 
morning.  The meals discussed are only for Wheaton Area Schools' students.  The 
reason we are willing to deliver in Browns Valley, Beardsley and Herman is to provide 
meals to Wheaton students who live in those communities.  Please feel free to contact 
us if you have questions about this service. 

Dan Posthumus 

Superintendent 

Wheaton Area Schools  

  

Dear Parents,  
 

During the 8-day school shut down (Wednesday, March 18th- Friday, March 27th) we 
will be offering a free combination student lunch and breakfast bag to be picked up at 
various locations.  
Locations will include Wheaton High School, Pearson Elementary School, the 
HermanNorcross School parking lot and locations in Browns Valley and Beardsley 
(exact locations in Browns Valley and Beardsley are still to be determined).  
To get a free lunch/breakfast sack, parents will need to contact Kerry Ehlers 
at: kehlers@wheaton.k12.mn.us , or call your school secretary (320-563-8282) by 11:00 
a.m. the day before.  
The sack lunch/breakfast will only be available at these locations from 9:30-10:00 a.m.  
 

Sincerely,  
Dan Posthumus  
Superintendent  
Wheaton Area Schools   

 


